
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 27 May 2022 

 

BUS SHELTERS TO PROVIDE COMFORT TO AVELEY BUS USERS 

 

• New shelters installed at bus stops across Aveley 

• Shelters come following strong community advocacy 

• Delivery builds upon the McGowan Labor Government’s commitment to transport in 

Perth’s north-east 

 

Bus users in Aveley are set to have a more comfortable journey following the delivery of a 

major local election commitment by the Member for West Swan, Rita Saffioti. 

 

Bus shelters have now been installed at five bus stops in Aveley, with a sixth to be delivered 

in line with the duplication of Gnangara Road.  

 

Following approaches from several residents in early 2021, Ms Saffioti and the McGowan 

Labor Government committed $100,000 to install shelters at six bus stops in Aveley. 

 

After the State Election, Ms Saffioti invited Aveley residents to provide feedback on where 

bus shelters were most needed. 

 

Residents identified stops along major Aveley throughfares, including Edgerton Drive, 

Flecker Promenade, and Millhouse Road, as most in need. 

 

Bus shelters have now been installed at:  

 

• Stop Number 26144 - Flecker Promenade after Lago Promenade  

• Stop Number 26158 - Egerton Dr after Swanleigh Pde  

• Stop Number 26143 - Egerton Dr after Wexcombe Way  

• Stop Number 26151 - Millhouse Rd after Henley Brook Ave 

• Stop Number 26157 - Flecker Promenade before Lago Promenade  

 

Stop Number 25027 – Gnangara Rd after Henley Brook Ave – will receive a shelter shortly in 

line with the completion of Gnangara Road duplication. 

 

The new bus shelters are now providing additional comfort to locals using public transport. 

 

The delivery of this commitment builds upon the McGowan Government’s significant 

commitments to transport in Perth’s north-east corridor, which include the METRONET 

Morley-Ellenbrook Line, and upgrades to the Tonkin Highway Corridor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments attributed to Member for West Swan, Rita Saffioti: 

 

“Our Government is committed to expanding public transport infrastructure and services 

available to residents in our community. 

 

“I am delighted to have worked closely with Aveley residents to identify where the new bus 

shelters would be most effective. 

 

“The new bus shelters have not only added to amenity, but also provided upgraded 

infrastructure along major bus routes in Aveley, which will soon connect to the much-

anticipated METRONET Morley-Ellenbrook Rail Line.” 
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